
July 20, 2001

TO: Recipients of Enstrom Helicopter Service Directive Bulletins.

SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF SERVICE DIRECTIVE BULLETIN NO. 0085,
COMPLIANCE WITH TEXTRON LYCOMING SERVICE BULLETIN
NUMBER 524 AND OWNER’S ADVISORY # OA524

This letter transmits the cancellation of Service Directive Bulletin No. 0085.  Airworthiness
Directive (AD) 96-09-10 requires compliance with Textron Lycoming SD 524.

TECHNICAL PUBLICATIONS
ENSTROM HELICOPTER CORPORATION


